
_________________________________________________
Officer Roger Schneider     TELEPHONE (719) 553-3359
Community Services Division                                                        RELEASE#          0323-004

 

City of Pueblo Police Department

March 4, 2023 [FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE]

On Saturday, March 4, 2023, Pueblo Police Department Detectives obtained information 

that led to the arrest of 37-year-old Pablo Carrillo for the homicide that occurred in the 400 

block of S. Santa Fe Avenue, earlier in the day.

Detectives are still attempting to locate other involved people and are encouraging anyone 

with information about this incident to contact the Pueblo Police Department 

Communication Center at (719) 553-2502, or Detective Joe Cardona at (719) 553-3385. If 

you would like to remain anonymous, contact Pueblo Crime Stoppers at (719) 542-STOP 

(719-542-7867) or www.pueblocrimestoppers.com. If your information leads to a felony 

arrest, you could be eligible for a cash reward. 

This is still an active and ongoing investigation. Updates will be released when they 

become available.
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